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Meeting started at 2:30 PM. 
Members present:  Shandy Beedy, Chantell Francis, Efrain Gonzalez. Clyde Parham, Jennifer Walton, Michelle Francis, Robin Sanders, Molly Forman, and Keeley Cox
Shandy discussed the annual report to the board and what it entails. Clyde Parham stated that he would present the slides to the board at one of the summer board meetings.
Michelle Francis stated that the board approved the new lice policy for the district stating that anyone with lice may be sent home and cannot return to school until treated. 
SHAC members discussed SISD activities the past year that were held. These activities will be put in the annual report. 
The SHAC reviewed the past years goals and determined if they were met or unmet.  The met goals were:  develop a long term/ongoing Staff Wellness Program, have a health fair for all ages and the community, Shattered Dreams Program, and locker room shower remodel. The unmet goals were: Take a Stand (bullying awareness program) and have all employees become CPR certified. 
The 2015-2016 SHAC goals were discussed by members. The goals for next year include providing hygiene education with hygiene packets grades 5 and up at the beginning of the school year, implement a weekly health class for elementary provided by Shandy, have MHMR come and discuss suicide prevention for faculty, work on getting doors for the boys bathroom stalls and JH girls bathroom stalls.
The SHAC also discussed having a health fair next year. Ideas for improvement were: have it in the fall and offer flu shots, have a meal, have the HS classes present a booth as a class grade.   
Shandy asked if she could send home letters at the beginning of the year in the students hand books with tentative dates as to when she would be screening, providing education, etc. The SHAC agreed that was a good idea. 
Keeley Cox let everyone know that the Fitnessgram will be starting on Monday, May 18th at 8:30 AM. Molly Forman, Tanner Young, Michelle Francis, and Chantell Francis will be helping with this.  
Shandy thanked everyone for their time and service on the SHAC committee. Meeting closed at 3:00 PM. 
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